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FROM: R. Vigouroux-Henday,

I am extreamly anxious about plans for further very extensive construction work
in the area of Stonehenge, a site which I first saw 1n all 1t's glory more than 70
years ago, a time when passing traffic was negligable, & there were no attendant
'facilities' to spoil the visual impact of this amazing construction, now rightly
recognised as a major world heritage site.

As you will know there 1s an area deemed the 'Stonehenge World Heritage site
boundary'. Surely all of this relatively small area should now be sacrosanct from
any further encroachment by modern-day construction activity.

In support of this I would remind you that modern archeological research keeps
adding to the many reasons why there should be no further impingement on it,
both recent work at Durrington Walls, & that re-interpreting the actual purpose
of the monument, support the view that there should be no further invasive
consruction 1n this area. One that undoubtedly still has much more to tell us
about our past 1f 1t's not vandalised in the name of progress.

I suggest to you that a proper future for this unique treasure would be best
acheived by concentrating funding not on tunnels, but on a plan to move all
through traffic to roads built outside the perimeter of this site boundary, & such
roads as exist within it, now be designated purely as seperate visitors access
routes with no interconnecting function between them so as to avoid any through
traffic usage.

RVH.





